
Website: 

www.dunhillandfenorparish.ie 

www.facebook.com/dunhillandfenorparish 

Priest on duty 086 6004386 

Please take the newsletter home with you or to a neighbour / relative or friend. Parish Office hours Wed 9.30 am to 14.00 pm. 396892 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament  

Wednesday  Dunhill Church, Friday Fenor Church  (both from 11.00 a.m. until 12 noon)  

Daily Mass : Holy Cross Church, Tramore at  7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m.  

Last week’s Parish Collection: 

Masses €389.49 and Envelopes 

€602.75 Thank you for your 

continued support.  

Dunhill & Fenor 

Parish Notes 

31st  March                      

2019 

Saturday, March 30th Mass in Fenor Church at 6.00 p.m.                                  

Anniversary Mass for Denis Hynes, parents  & family 

Sunday, March 31st                            Mass in Dunhill Church at 9.30 a.m.                                                            

Anniversary Mass for Jackie Murray                                           

Saturday, April 6th Mass in Fenor Church at 6.00 p.m.                                  

Anniversary Mass for  Susan and Brenda Cremin 

Pray for Paddy and Billy Power 

Sunday, April 7th Mass in Dunhill Church at 9.30 a.m.                                                            
Anniversary Mass for The Butler Family                                                     

Pray for Noel Power, Edmond Murphy  & Alice Skehan                                      

Friday is the First Friday of April and Deacon Gallagher will be visiting the sick and 

housebound with the Blessed Sacrament. If you, or anyone you know, would like to            

receive Holy Communion contact Brendan on 086-2641547 as soon as possible.  

 

April is National Spring Clean Month                                                                                                                                                           

Join us on Saturday April 6th and help to 

Spring Clean the local roads of our   

parish that pass your door. Please      

contact  Eamonn Murphy at 087-

2571632 if you are available to lend a 

hand. All help is appreciated.  

 

Trócaire is an initiative of the of the 

Irish church to help cater for Third 

World countries. Please remember their 

annual collection. This Lent they are 

highlighting the different ways land is 

stolen from vulnerable people. Trócaire 

boxes are available in both churches.  

“GROW IN LOVE” Our final gathering for boys and girls making their First Holy 

Communion takes place next weekend April 7th at the 9.30 a.m. Mass in Dunhill 

Church. We welcome them and their parents, and we wish them every good wish and 

blessing on their journey to meet Jesus at their First Holy Communion in May. 

The  annual Legion of Mary retreat will take place on Sunday, 7th of April in St. Paul’s 

Church meeting room and hall. The day will begin at 10.00 am and conclude at 5.00 

pm. The  retreat will include Mass, service of reconciliation and private time. Facilitator 

is Fr. Pat Fitzgerald. Donation is €10 and please bring your own refreshments. Tea and 

Coffee will be supplied.  If you would like further details please contact 086 -310581 or 

any member of the Legion of Mary.   

Pray for Pope Francis on the 6th anniversary of his election as 

Pope this month. Six year’s ago we heard the words Habemus 

papam (“We have a Pope”) as Cardinal Jorge Mario Bergoglio 

was elected Pope in March 2013. He took the name Francis after 

Saint Francis of Assisi. Pope Francis is the 266th Pope and the 

first from the Americas. We offer prayers for Pope Francis as he 

An Evening of Taize with The Island of Ireland Peace Choir in The Edmund Rice 
Chapel, Barrack St. Waterford this Friday 8th April at 8.00pm.  

http://www.dunhillandfenorparish.ie

